
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO OUR VALUED GUESTS 
 
 
December 1, 2017 
 
 

Shuttle Express has submitted a request to the Washington Utilities and Transportation 

Commission to adjust pricing at some locations from a per-person scheduled service rate to our 

standard shared ride rates by removing the scheduled service option.  This adjustment may result 

in a decrease or increase in the total fare paid dependent on the location and number of 

passengers travelling. 

 

These changes are pending approval, with a requested effective date of January 1, 2018.  Please 

visit www.shuttleexpress.com for the complete list of changes as well as fare options for your 

travel.  

 

Contact us at (425) 981-7070 with questions or comments, or e-mail sales@shuttleexpress.net.    

To contact the WUTC with questions, to comment, or oppose call 1-888-333-9882 or e-mail 

comments@utc.wa.gov. 

 

We appreciate your loyalty to Shuttle Express over the years. Thank you for continuing to make us 

Puget Sound’s favorite choice for all your transportation needs. We promise to continue to provide 

friendly, quality service! 

 
Shuttle Express 
800 SW 16th St. 
Renton, WA  98057 

http://www.shuttleexpress.com/

